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[bookmark: _GoBack]Have you left YAS employment between     1st July 2016 & 31st December 2018?
UNISON have been leading the fight for staff to receive the correct payments when they are on annual leave and we have been winning the fight, in December 2018 the Trust began to make payment to employed staff. In April 2019 the Trust began making these payments regularly to staff to reflect an increase to any enforced overtime they have incurred.

The Trust are in the process of writing to all former members of staff who have been employed between 1st July 2016 & 31st December 2018 to check that the bank details the Trust still hold are current for these former staff members so that payments can be made to these former staff members also. 

Any former member of staff who have moved address or have not received a letter are asked to contact,    
yas.erservices@nhs.net
So that your details can be checked and it can be established if you are one of the affected former staff members.
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UNION OFFICE, SPRINGHILL ONE, BRINDLEY WAY, WAKEFIELD, WF2 OXQ
Tel: 01924 584223 UNISON Direct 0800 0 857 857  Website: www.uyab.co.uk
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